
We need your help…
Our suppliers would like to be able to deliver as many of your furniture 
orders as possible this summer. If your school is open at any point during 
the summer holidays and there is someone available to accept deliveries, 
we would like to know about it!

A large number of furniture orders are placed just 
before school holidays which can extend lead times 

stated on the page. 

When placing orders for furniture, please include details 
of any dates your premises will be open over the 

summer holidays as well as contact details 
(especially mobile phone numbers, if possible) 

of the person who will be on site to take delivery. 

We can then pass these details on to our suppliers 
who will schedule their deliveries accordingly, where possible.

Deliveries requested for the beginning of September are booking up very 
quickly, therefore any orders that can be delivered during July and August 
will help us to achieve our aim of getting your items to you in time for the 
start of the new term!

Thank you for your co-operation,
The ESPO Catalogue Team

If you have any questions regarding furniture products, please contact the ESPO Catalogue Team 
on 0116 294 4100 or via email: catalogue@espo.org
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